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352.873.4880
800.826.8836

Downtown Chapel

352-537-8111 • RobertsFunerals.com
606 SW 2nd Ave • Ocala, FL  34471

Funerals • Cremations • Memorials

Special pre-planning pricing for parishioners 
Se habla español

Prescriptions
  Rapid Pak
  Unit-Dose Packaging

Compounding    
Hormone Consults
Weight Loss Program

Paul Franck, R.Ph.
Pharmacist, Owner

Phone:  352-624-2779    
Cell:  352-427-6609

www.pathwaysrx.com

202 SW 17th Street, Suite A 
Ocala, FL 34471
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The Smarter Way 
to Shop...

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

The smarter way 
to shop...

HealthMarkets Insurance Agency, Inc. is licensed in all states. Service and 
product availability may vary by state. Agents may be compensated based 
on enrollment. No obligation to enroll. We do not offer every plan available 
in your area. Any information we provide is limited to those plans we do 
offer in your area. Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get 
information on all your options.  ©2023 HealthMarkets   49784a-HM-0623

Call for a FREE QUOTE!

• Health 
• Medicare
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• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

(954) 850-1009
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(352) 737-9704
stanton.c4operations@gmail.com

Mary 
Catherine 

Landt
Attorney at Law
Tel: (352) 368-2242

230 NE 25th Ave, Suite 200, 
Ocala FL 34470

Parishoner

Contact me today to learn more:

Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417

Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org
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Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417
Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org

Discover the Catholic Difference

Contact me today to learn 
more about our products

Rely on the Knights of Columbus to help protect your family’s future.

A name you know and trust. 
An organization you can believe in.

© Knights of Columbus, 1 Columbus Plaza. New Haven CT 06510

LIFE INSURANCE • DISABILITY INCOME INSURANCE • LONG-TERM CARE INSURANCE • RETIREMENT ANNUITIES
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BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCHBLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCH

ADDRESS:ADDRESS:
5 SE 17th Street
Ocala, FL 34471

PHONE:PHONE:
352.629.8092

FAX:FAX:
352.351.8872

EMAIL:EMAIL:
mail@blessedtrinity.org

WEBSITE:WEBSITE:
www.blessedtrinity.org

SICK CALLS:SICK CALLS:
352.629.8092

352.207.5835
(Emergency Pager)

MISSION:MISSION:
CHRIST THE KINGCHRIST THE KING
14045 N US HWY 301
Citra, FL 32113

352.595.5605

LA GUADALUPANALA GUADALUPANA
11153 West HWY 40
Ocala, FL 34482

352.291.2965

SCRIP
AVAILABLE
FOR THESE 
VENDORS

FOLLOW 
US ON 

FACEBOOK

PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092
Pastor Pastor Father Patrick J. Sheedy x3209

Associate Pastors Associate Pastors Father Zbigniew Stradomski x3227
 Father Titus Kachinda x3219

In Residence In Residence Father Joseph Maniangat 595.5605

Deacons Deacons Heriberto Berrios, James Maubach, Stephen Floyd, 
 and Rodulfo Reverol

Sisters Sisters Immaculate Heart of Mary Reparatix 867.9860
 Misioneras Catequistas 622.4500

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITYMASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY MASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHESMASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHES

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm

Sunday 7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am
 1:00pm Spanish, 5:00 pm Life Teen

DAILYDAILY
Mon-Fri 7:10 am and 5:30 pm

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)

Thursday 6:30 pm (Spanish)

Saturday 8:00am

Reconciliation  Reconciliation  Saturday 2:45-3:30 pmSaturday 2:45-3:30 pm
  5:00-5:30pm  5:00-5:30pm

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 7:00 pm at Christ the King (Spanish)

Sunday 10:15 am at Christ the King
 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

DAILYDAILY
Tuesday 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

Wednesday 4:00 pm at Christ the King

 4:00 pm at Holy Days of Obligation

September 8, 2024



 

PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
SSEEPPTTEEMMBBEERR  88,,  22002244  ~~  TTWWEENNTTYY--TTHHIIRRDD  SSUUNNDDAAYY  IINN  OORRDDIINNAARRYY  TTIIMMEE  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Vicki Cleary  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   vcleary@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org                                                       
Dr. Barry Meehan                  Dir. Of Faith Formation x3207                         
   bmeehan@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       
             

  

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or online at www.blessedtrinity.org, click on 
join us. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd 
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      
The good steward must not show favoritism. The rich may have many material gifts to share, but St. 
James reminds us in the second reading that God has chosen the world’s poor to be rich in faith and               

inheritors of God’s kingdom. 

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

 

Mary F. Barber M.D.
Rebecca Thornhill M.D.

Skin Cancer Center of Central Florida
Specializing in 

Mohs micrographic surgery, and cosmetics

10973 SE 175th Place, Suite 100,
 Summerfield, FL 34491

352-259-6553
Visit at www.skincf.com

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL RECTORY AT 629-8092

ADVERTISE HERE!

CALL 

352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 

HERE!
CALL 

352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 352-629-8092

              
 

• Medicare Advantage and Supplemental Plans 
• Health Insurance for Individuals and Groups 
• Long Term Care 
• Annuities 
• Life Insurance for Final Expense Solutions                                                            

        rdaniel@roldaninsuranceservices.com 
www.roldaninsuranceservices.com 

 
 

Specializing in all your health insurance and Medicare plan needs. 

Roland Daniel 
Independent Insurance Consultant 
Tel. 352-673-5028 
Cell 786-837-3638 

  

Power or Pressure Washing
Call or text for estimate

Parishioner
Veteran owned and operated

Ericf@directpressurewashingllc.com



 

WWOORRSSHHIIPP        
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SSTTEEWWAARRDDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
PPaauullaa  BBaattsseell  &&  LLiinnddaa  CCaallddwweellll  

Blessed Trinity School would like to thank 
Paula & Linda for spending so much of 
their time and talent to help coach our 

girl’s volleyball team! 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  ffaaiitthhffuull                                
sstteewwaarrddss!!  

  

 

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
St. James teaches that those who are perceived to be poor in the eyes of society are the ones who 
have been chosen to inherit the Kingdom of God. Indeed, we are saved because of our poverty and 
redeemed out of our need, not because of our material wealth or achievements that the world finds 
praiseworthy. St. James also suggests that we are stewards of others, especially the poor and it is how 
we respond to the poor and needy that will define our relationship with the Lord. Can you identify the 
poverty, whether spiritual or material, that is in your own life? How can that “poverty” be redeemed? 
As stewards of others, how do we respond to the poverty that exists right in our own parish? 

Our readings today offer us a message of hope — God is with us and wants to heal us. May this message come ablaze 
in our hearts so that we might live with unwavering faith.  
  
The Gospel presents us with the story of the profound physical healing of a deaf man with a speech impediment. People 
brought him to Jesus and begged for his healing. Jesus took the man off by himself, touched his ears and his tongue, 
then proclaimed, “Be opened!” Immediately he was healed.  
  
This story in our Gospel overwhelms us with comfort and peace because we have a compassionate God who sees our 
physical needs. Yet if we reflect further on this reading, we see that God uses this moment of physical healing as an            
opportunity to restore something much deeper — our souls.  
  
Oftentimes we are blind and deaf to God in our lives. We miss count-
less opportunities to see God working in our day-to-day moments — 
through our loved ones, our community, or even a stranger. We miss 
the quiet voice of Jesus in our hearts telling us to choose Him instead 
of sin, respond in love instead of anger, or care for someone else in a 
moment instead of ourselves.  
  
These are how we need to be spiritually healed. And the scriptures  
remind us that God is with us and wants to heal us.  
  
This week let us seek God to heal our souls and transform our hearts. 
Let us pray that our eyes and our ears might “be open” to His workings, 
words, and promptings in our lives.   

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Pedro, Zaibeth, Sthefany, Clarisse & Juan                  
Cuevara Castro 

Michael & Bridget Earl 

Charles, Andrea & Juliana Brown 

Joe, Marci, Avery, Emersen and Chloe Campise 

Donnie, Jaime, Emily, Isabella, Odette & Ulijah 
Hebert 

BBaappttiissmmss::  

Karen Elba Orozco Sullivan 

Charlotte Lorraine Conner 

Jack Christopher Martin 

Morning of Reflection  
Our annual Morning of Reflection for all board              

members, ministry heads, and school and parish 
staff is scheduled for Saturday, September 21st. 

We will begin at 8:00am with Mass in the church, 
followed by a light breakfast in the King of Kings 

building. 

After breakfast, Fr. Tony Anderson from Belize will 
be joining us to offer a reflection and to lead us in 

Adoration and Benediction.  

We hope to see you all there for this very special 
morning! 

Father Pat’s 1st Sacrament Meeting 
Fr. Pat’s 1st Sacrament meeting will be                             
THIS Sunday, September 8th at 9:55am in the 
gym.  

This is a mandatory meeting for all parents and 
children that are making their First Holy                       
Communion or Confirmation. 

Please try to make it to this first meeting but if 
you can’t, there will be a make-up meeting on 
Saturday, September 14th at 9am in the chapel.  

 

During the weekend of September 21/22, baby bottles 
will be available after each Mass. All donations will 
benefit Alpha Center for Women, an Ocala pregnancy 
resource center that offers life-affirming alternatives to 
abortion, material support during and after pregnancy, 
post-abortion recovery and a mentoring program for 
parents in need. From 2006 to present, the generous 
parishioners of Blessed Trinity have contributed over 
$128,300!  Last year we ministered to 162 new clients 
providing pregnancy tests and meeting material needs 
through our Bridges program. Over 1,500 client visits 
took place and we assisted our moms and dads with 
nearly 22,500 closet items (diapers, wipes, clothing, 
food, and furniture, as well as utility assistance, gas 
and grocery gift cards). In addition, your support has 
allowed us to continue our sponsorship of two Uganda 
students and the Uganda Orphanage. 

 

Thank you for your partnership with Alpha Center for 
Women. It is truly a ministry serving the poor in our 
community and helping them find a way to say “YES” 
to life. 

Audiobook now                    
available! 

Fr. Pat’s book went into 
print last fall and has been a 
huge success!   The                            
audiobook has finally been 
completed and is now avail-
able at the following sites: 

When searching, be sure and add Sheedy after 
the title, to find the right one.  

           i-Tunes Books - $5.99 

          Amazon through Audible app – $6.08 

Other formats still available: 

  Amazon – Paperback  $16.95,  $15.91 for Prime 
members, E-book - $9.99                                                         
Apple i-Tunes Books - $9.99                                                
Barnes & Noble paperback - $16.95, ebook - $8.49                                                
Also available at Heathbrook B & N store in Ocala. 

Paperback copies available in parish               
office and gift store - $15. 

All proceeds go to our Uganda mission. 

Next weekend, Sept. 14/15, the paperback 
copies of “God is Able” will be available out in 
the portico after all the Masses for $15. Some 

of you have not received it and others may 
want to give one to a friend. A limited number 
are available and when they are gone we will, 
from then on, ask you to go through Amazon 

to get a copy.  
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RREEAADDIINNGGSS  FFOORR  NNEEXXTT  WWEEEEKK  

IIss  5500::44cc--99aa  

  JJaass  22::1144--1188  

MMkk  88::2277--3355    

SSeepp  77  //  88::     For the deceased members of the             
        Hartmann Family                                       
        from the Oliveros Family 

 

SSeepptt  1144  //  1155::        

 

SSeepptt  2211  //  2222::          

Please call the Church Office at 629.8092 x3201 
if you would like more information on placing                 
flowers on the altar.   

Marriage Preparation 
Preparing for the sacrament of marriage? 

Saturday, October 12 is the date for the next 
Blessed Trinity Pre-Cana Marriage Preparation 
program. The program runs from 8:00am-5:00pm 
in the King of Kings building at Blessed Trinity and 
includes continental breakfast and lunch. Cost is 
$50 per couple. 

Register on the Blessed Trinity                
website, www.blessedtrinity.org and 
click “Sacraments”. 

 

 

 

Sunday, September 8th—Please join us for Mass 
at 5:00pm, and Life Night to follow with our new 
study series on Mercy. Bring your bible and a friend! 

Sunday, September 15th— We will continue our 
series on Mercy after the %;00pm Mass. We’ll have 
games, small groups, and worship to follow. Invite 
someone you haven’t seen at Life Teen this year! 

PEACE & SOCIAL JUSTICE 
Fair Trade is a sustainable and alternative model 
that helps framers make a viable living and stay 
on their own land while advancing many                       
economic, social and environmental goals without 
being at the mercy of unstable market prices.  
That means farmers will be paid a stable price 
year after year which is significantly higher than 
the fluctuating market price.  Fair Trade                         
premiums allow farming communities to                             
collectively decide which development projects 
they want to use the money on, like improving 
access to clean water, education and healthcare.  
This makes a real impact on the quality of the 
lives of the farmers, their families and their                   
employees.  We will be selling Fair Trade coffee, 
tea, cocoa, and olive oil after Mass next weekend. 

TThhee  MMuussiicc  CCoorrnneerr  

Debunking myths (excuses) for not joining the music 
ministry 

I Can’t Sing – Yes you can! God gave all of us voices  
capable of making beautiful music. Join us and we will 
coach you! 

I Can’t Read Music – So what? Here’s a little                   
secret. Many of the choir members don’t read                
music. Colleen does a wonderful job of teaching new 
music so that all can learn it. And before long, you will 
find that following the notes up and down on the staff 
becomes second nature. 

I Don’t Have Time – We’ll work with you! Most of our 
current music ministers are busy people. The traditional 
choir attends rehearsals on Wednesday evenings 
(they’re only a little over an hour long) and one or more 
masses for the weekend (most do only one). We’re 
pretty flexible. If you have a commitment that causes 
you to skip a week (or a few) it’s OK. We do hope you 
will be there to rehearse as we learn new music for 
Christmas and Easter. 

The Music Isn’t My Style (or, I Don’t Like the Songs) – 
Fun fact: All the musicians say that from time to time 
about our music. We all have different tastes and, as we 
do different types of music, we find some that is our 
style. We also have two different groups. The Psalt 
group that sings at 6:00 pm on Saturday includes a few 
instruments, is led by piano accompaniment, and                        
focuses on Catholic hymnody. Those of us that sing at 
the other masses do a mix of traditional and more              
contemporary music. 

Join the choir! 

WEDNESDAY AFTERNOON BIBLE 
STUDY - METANOIA 

 

We will resume our study on Wednesday                 
September 11th, 3:15 p.m. to 5 p.m,  in the Knights 
of Columbus Building with a 5-week 
study  METANOIA: A JOURNEY WITH CHRIST INTO 
CONVERSION  by Father Dave Pivonka, president of 
Steubenville University, who led our WILD GOOSE 
study on the Holy Spirit last fall.  Most of us can use 
a little  recharge in our spiritual lives.  The 30-minute 
videos (2 per session) look like they will provoke 
some good discussion.  Father Dave's gentle,                        
laid-back presentation and the beautiful                                  
cinematography in the Holy Land hopefully will                  
stimulate the on-going conversion and growth we all 
need.   

Newcomers are encouraged.  Just show up and try 
it.  No fees or material costs except a once-a-year 
$10 per person donation to the Knights of Columbus 
toward Hall expenses  which covers all the year's 
programs.  For information call or email Laurel                  
Wilson: 352-426-2328 or                                                                  
laurelwilson40@aol.com                  

BAKE SALE 
The Trinity Catholic girl’s basketball 
program will be outside of Mass 
this weekend, September 7/8. The 
players will have baked goods  
available for a donation to raise 
money for new uniforms, equipment, and travel 
expenses. Prayers for a healthy and successful               
basketball season are much appreciated as well! 
Thank you! 
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Monday, Sept  9 7:10am      Juanita & Samuel  
          Mascaro †  
   5:30pm      Maria Mercedes            
           Frias † 

Tuesday, Sept 10 7:10am      Roger Lovely † 
   5:30pm      Sharon Mallico  † 

Wed, Sept 11  7:10am      Souls in Purgatory            
   8:15am     Evelyn Mary Cregan †
   5:30pm      Shirley Ellacer (L) 

Thursday, Sept 12 7:10am    Sarita Cunningham (L)
   5:30pm      Jim Sullivan † 

Friday, Sept 13 7:10am      Dominador Ellacer †
   5:30pm      Leopoldo Javelona † 

Saturday, Sept 14 8:00am      Semudo Family L/D
   4:00pm      Catherine Valente  † 
   6:00pm      Roger Helmig  † 

Sunday, Sept 15 7:10am      Tyna Marinak † 
   8:45am      Mercedith Javelona †
   11:00am    Raymond Verzosa †
   1:00pm      Spanish Community              
   5:00pm      Tina Fagan † 

  
   

Please pray for John Fletcher & Raymond Carroll who have 
recently passed away.  

  

 

 

AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          
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dcalachua@yahoo.com                                              

386.462.5886 

CCoouunnttrryyssiiddee  FFuunneerraall  HHoommee                                                                                                
James P. Byrne, Director/Owner                                                                                    

352.620.2006 

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                                 

Sundays: 2:00am - 3:00am                                       
Sundays: 3:00am - 4:00am     

Mondays: 10:00am - 11:00am       
Tuesdays: 8:00am - 9:00am                       
Thursdays: 3:00am - 4:00am                                           

                                                
 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the                           
vestibule, on the counter near the staircase, that need 
one more adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert 
America and save the world?’ My            
answer is prayer. What we need is for 
every  parish to come before Jesus in 
the Blessed Sacrament in Holy Hours 
of prayer.” 

~ Saint Mother Teresa of Calcutta 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            

“Be Still, And Know That I Am God.” 
What’s at BT’s Charismatic Prayer Group? 

• Friendly Smiles 
• Songs That Lift Your Heart 
• Worship To Express Your Love 
• Scripture To Light Your Path  
• A Deep Quiet To Feed Your Soul 
• Time For Healing And Prayer 
• A Touch Of God’s Presence! 
Come … Add to our Joy:  Thursdays 7-
8:30pm in the Elder Care Center.  Call                
Richard, 352-342-2982 for info. 
 

Fountains of Living Water Prayer Community 

URGENT NEED FOR UGANDA   
COLLEGE STUDENTS WHO WILL 

NEED TO SUSPEND THEIR                         
COLLEGE EDUCATION DUE TO 

LACK OF SUPPORT 
 

Over the years, Blessed Trinity has                   
supported many Uganda college students 
from charity donations. Unfortunately, this 
source of support will not have the                           
financial means to continue their support 
of these students, at least for the coming 
year.  There are many students who are in 
their last year or last semester who will 
have to drop out of college unless they can 
find alternative funding. The semester has 
already begun in Uganda; however, if 
funding can be obtained, they will still be 
able to attend this year.   
There are 29 college students and 11                  
seminarians who need assistance in order 
to continue their education. The average 
amount needed per student is $600. (this is 
half the total amount; students are                           
required to fund the other half).   
If you are able to assist, payment can be 
made by check to Blessed Trinity 
(university support) or on-line. If you 
have any questions, please contact Sr.                  
Juliet at (352) 629-8092.   
Thank you once again for your generous 
support of this worthy endeavor. 

Volunteer 
 Join our team on dental clinic 

 
Please help us bring oral health to                           

underserved communities in Marion                  
County. 

 
Become a Volunteer 

We are looking for dentists, retired dentists,                      
hygienists, dental assistants, and dental                   
students to help us provide oral health,                     

screenings, and treatment referrals through our 
La Guadalupana dental clinic.  

 
We have a place for you to help us bring oral 
health education to underserved communities 

in Ocala and boarders’ communities.  

 

Do you want to help? 

Please get in touch with La Guadalupana 
Clinic for more information on the                   

requirements at: 

bluquis@cflcc.org or 352-509-6996 

Stitching Sisters 
Stitching Sisters continue to 
meet on the 3rd Sunday of 
the month. Our next 
meeting will be on                            
September 15th.  We meet 
in the community center from 3:00pm to 
4:30pm.  

Please consider joining a wonderful group of 
supportive, creative and fun ladies.  

We look forward to stitching and sharing with 
you! 
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Volunteer Bus Driver Help Needed 
Looking for someone (or 
two!) that can help once or 
twice a month picking up 
parishioner's from various 
nursing homes to come to 
Mass. 

Saturday’s for the 
4:00Mass, times would be 
2:30pm-6:00pm. 

Sunday’s for the 11:00Mass, times would be 9:30am-
1:00pm. 

No CDL needed.  

For more information contact Julie Cyrulinski at 352-
875-9856. 

Knights of  Columbus  Breakfast 
The Knights of Columbus invites you to attend 
the breakfast after the 7:10 and 8:45 Masses on 
the second Sunday of each month, next one will 
be this Sunday, September 8. 

The meal consists of scrambles eggs, bacon, 
sausage, pancakes, french toast, biscuits and 
gravy, coffee and three different juices. 

All you can eat for only $6 for adults and $3 for 
children 10 and under.  Join us! 

VOTER REGISTRATION 
There will be voter registration help on                        
September 8th after the 8:45 and 11am Masses. 
Or you can go online: 
www.RegisterToVoteFlorida.Gov. 

Vote early 10/21-11/2/24 or Day of November 5  

Be a Good Steward of Your Faith this Autumn 
There’s something wonderfully renewing about autumn, especially as it begins a new school year. It’s all 
about new beginnings. Maybe it has something to do with new classrooms, new teachers, the great smell of 
brand new shoes and the smooth touch of that new backpack. 

We remember those feelings of starting again even if it’s been years since we walked through the school 
house door, and even if we  don’t have our own children heading off to the classroom this fall. We still get 
that heady felling of new possibilities in the crisp autumn air. This is the perfect time to bring a sense of                    
spiritual renewal to your life and to your family—the domestic church.  

Autumn can truly bring out a new resolve to improve our lives as summer’s freedom gives way to the                    
structure of fall. For adults, faith formation classes and prayer groups are just forming in parishes. Check out 
the opportunities. With summer ending, many organizations are gearing up for new volunteers. Contact your 
local Catholic Charities or Habitat for Humanity to see how you might help out. 

Think of the autumn season as a way to discover a new rhythm for your prayer life. If new activities can be 
scheduled into your daily life, start scheduling in more quality time for prayer. Fall is the perfect time to begin 
a 34-week Ignatian retreat, because if you start in September, the retreat-in-real-life schedule will conform 
to the liturgical year. 

For the children in your house, early to bed and early to rise means there may be more opportunities to be 
together for short prayer. Say a blessing at breakfast, or a brief morning offering as kids head out for the bus. 
Try to bring a more regular prayer schedule to your home. Pray with your children as you tuck them in,               
making the prayer personal and about the day’s events. Make a resolve this fall to bring Christ more                    
prominently into your family’s daily routine. Make the stewardship of your faith and family a commitment as 
autumn brings a sense of renewal.  

Retrouvaille 
If your marriage has become troubled and 
stressed, unloving or uncaring; if you have 
grown cold and distant; even if you are                       
divorced or separated or are thinking  about it; 
Retrouvaille can help.  

It has helped thousands. Our next program 
begins in Winter Park September 27-29, 2024. 

For more information call 352.274.4614. Not 
counseling or group therapy. 

All calls and names held in strictest                             
confidence.  And 
please check our 
website at 
Retrouvaille.org  

BIBLE STUDY 
“Eucharist” - from the Greek meaning 
“thanksgiving.” The body, blood, soul, and                  
divinity of Jesus Christ. The most important and 
predominant belief of our Catholic faith. This 
will be the subject of our bible study to begin 
on September 9th at 6:30pm in the Knights of 
Columbus hall. This will be a 10 week course 
with acclaimed author and teacher, Dr. Brant 
Pitre, digging down into the biblical roots of the 
eucharist, through its foreshadowing in the   
miraculous events of the Old Testament, the 
Gospels, and Apostolic teachings.  

No study guide required. 

We hope you can join us.  

BLESSED TRINITY COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC                  
WOMEN 

 
Weekend of September 14-15 after all                

Masses 

Treat yourself and your family to                      
delicious home baked goodies.                     

COOKIES, MUFFINS, BREADS, AND 
CAKES…YUMMM!!! 

Your purchases help the Blessed Trinity 
CCW support other ministries in the              

Parish  
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We hope you can join us.  

BLESSED TRINITY COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC                  
WOMEN 

 
Weekend of September 14-15 after all                

Masses 

Treat yourself and your family to                      
delicious home baked goodies.                     

COOKIES, MUFFINS, BREADS, AND 
CAKES…YUMMM!!! 

Your purchases help the Blessed Trinity 
CCW support other ministries in the              

Parish  



 WWee  pprroovviiddee  ssaaffee,,  aaffffoorrddaabbllee  

aadduulltt  ddaayy  sseerrvviicceess  ffoorr  aatt  rriisskk  

sseenniioorrss..  77  aamm--55::3300  ppmm                  

MMoonnddaayy--FFrriiddaayy                                    

CCaallll  DDaavviidd  oorr  LLoorrrrii                            

((335522))  667711--22882233  

READY-MIX CONCRETE
Now Serving Ocala
& Marion County

352-640-2903

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

 
 

Stitching Sisters                                            
Sunday, September 15                                        

3:00pm                                                          
Blessed Trinity Community Center  

   
 

Morning of Reflection                                                        
Saturday, September 21                              

8:00am Mass then meet in the                                                           
King of Kings Building 

 
 
 



The Village 
Sleep Lab

ACCREDITED BY THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF SLEEP MEDICINE

Juan Albino, MD
Board Certified in Sleep & Pulmonary Medicine

Se habla Español.

352-751-4955
Fax: 888-716-2004

www.villagesleeplab.com

Next to the Village Regional Hospital

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

  
Spanish Community—Fr. Zbigniew 

If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
Ministros Extraordinarios De La Eucaristia                                                                       
Elvira Rosario-Blessed Trinity  352.426.4651                           
Salvador Tobar—Christ the King  352.512.5800 
 
Ministerio De Musica                                                               
Coro Trinidad Jose Echevarria   407.342.8120                
Corazon de Maria—Leda Lagos  352.723.1213                                                             
 
Ministerio De Sacristan                                          
Cristian Soto—Blessed Trinity  813.481.5880 
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